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                        UNDERGRADUATE TRANSITIONAL JUSTICE REVIEW 

 

                                        
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 
 

The Undergraduate Transitional Justice Review is a peer-reviewed undergraduate journal hosted by the Centre 
for Transitional Justice and Post-Conflict Reconstruction at The University of Western Ontario. The 
Undergraduate Transitional Justice Review aims to foster and promote the scholarly efforts of undergraduate 
students, and to facilitate discussion on important research questions in the fields of Transitional Justice and 
Post-Conflict Reconstruction.   
 
Previous issues are available in the archive accessible through http://ir.lib.uwo.ca/undergradtjr/.  
 
The Undergraduate Transitional Justice Review encourages students to submit papers for consideration for the 
online publication of Volume 5, Issue 1 in Summer 2015.  

 
All submissions must be received by Thursday, April 30, 2015. 

 
The following are the guidelines for submission:  

1. The primary author of a submitted paper must be an undergraduate student at the University of Western 
Ontario or one of its Affiliate Colleges.  

2. Papers should be 2000-6000 words in length.  

3. Papers must be properly formatted using Chicago/Turabian style, and double-spaced.  

4. What to submit:  

a. An electronic copy of the paper as an e-mail attachment in Microsoft Word or .pdf format;  

b. Cover page that includes contributor's name, student number, mailing address, and primary e-mail 
contact;  

c. Short abstract (2-4 sentences); and,  

d. Camera-ready graphics and photographs (if applicable): PowerPoint files or .jpg graphic files are 
welcome.  

5. Papers may have been submitted previously for grading at the University of Western Ontario or one of its 
Affiliate Colleges, or for publication in other working paper series or journals.  

6. Submitted papers must be recent works (composed after September 2014).  

7. Submit all papers in electronic format to:  tjreview.uwo@gmail.com, and be sure to put “Undergraduate 
Transitional Justice Review” in the subject line. 

 

Questions may be directed to Professor Joanna Quinn at jquinn2@uwo.ca. 


